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ARCHIVES REPORT

Very little has happened with the archivist position this year. I received a large shipment
of AMICA BULLETINS going back into the early 1990’s from John Motto-Ros. These
are presenting a significant storage problem and in an attempt to eliminate some of these
back issues, attendees at the upcoming Heart of America Amica summer event will be
given the opportunity to take what they want. Several requests for back issues have been
filled. I encourage members needing back issues of THE AMICA BULLETIN to contact
me.

Submitted by Tom Hutchinson Sturgeon, MO


